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September 24, 1992

Mr. Andy Ward

President

Princeton Construction Group
P.O. Box 87

Princeton, NJ 08542

Dear Andy:

Now that the dust has settled at the Dakin House, I would like to take a minute to
express my gratitude to you and your company for successfully completing the
window replacement project, not to mention the other projects performed
simultaneously. Your positive attitude and supervision helped to bring this project
in on time and within budget. I would like especially to say that a great deal of the
projects success was due to Mr. Mike Weimer as he displayed excellent control and
direction over the multiple crews.

Thank you again for a job well done. I look forward to working with you again in the
future.

Sincerely,
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Timothy J. Bauer
Facility Engineer
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cc: Mr. J. 3. Goldberg
E&C Purchasing Dept.- FTA-350



